
 

 
 
 
 
 March 27, 2014 
 
President Timothy E. Foster 
Colorado Mesa University 
1100 North Avenue  
Grand Junction, CO 81501-3122 
 
Dear President Foster: 
 
  

This letter serves as formal notification and official record of action taken concerning Colorado 
Mesa University by the Institutional Actions Council (IAC) of the Higher Learning Commission at its 
meeting on March 24, 2014.  
 

Action. IAC concurred with the evaluation findings and voted to affirm the recommendation that 
the institution is limited to the Standard Pathway for reaffirmation of accreditation. Reasons for this 
limitation may include achievement of initial accreditation within the past ten years, recent removal from 
a sanction or show cause action, a recent change of control, or a history of monitoring or rapid 
institutional change. 

 
Attached to this letter is information on your institution’s transition to the Standard Pathway. 

Your institution must affirm its placement on the Standard Pathway by completing and returning the 
enclosed form within the timeline provided. 
 

The Commission does not make public the Pathway determination or selection. Institutions’ 
Pathway designations will not appear on the SAS or OP. 
 
 If you have questions about your transition to Pathways, please contact Dr. Jeffrey Rosen. On 
behalf of the Board of Trustees, I thank you and your associates for your cooperation.   
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Sylvia Manning 
President 
 

 
Enclosures: 
 
Standard Pathway Transition Information 
Standard Affirmation Form  
 
 


